
The Peer Support Line is a partnership between NYSUT Member Benefits and Rutgers University Behavioral Health Care.

The Peer Support 
Line is a new service 

available through 
NYSUT Member  
Benefits that’s  

offered at no cost to 
all NYSUT members 
and their families. 

The Peer Support Line can help with: 

  �Finding mental health services or 
support groups

  �Answering questions about Medicare 
and Medicaid

  �Managing work-related stress

  �Providing support to new members

  �Sourcing elder care or caregiving 
services

  �Assisting with marital, relationship 
or child rearing concerns

  �Reducing feelings of isolation 
and loneliness

Life is complicated. NYSUT Member Benefits can help. 

For more information or assistance, call toll-free 844-444-0152.  Nov/Dec 2022




